
 

 

 
 

WE ADDED A COMPLETELY NEW EVENT TO OUR CALENDAR THIS SPRING AND WE SPENT THE DAY IN LIVERPOOL, FIRST AT ARCAINS 
AND THEN ONTO QUIRKY QUARTER. ARCAINS WAS A BIG HIT WITH THE ARCADE FANS WHO SPENT HOURS IMPROVING THEIR GAMING 

TECHNIQUES AND THERE WAS A LOT OF FUN AND LAUGHTER AT QUIRKY QUARTER WITH EVERYONE TRYING TO MAKE SENSE OF 
WHICH WAY WAS UP AND WHETHER WE’D EVER FIND OUR WAY OUT OF THE HALL OF MIRRORS! HERE ARE SOME OF THE HIGHLIGHTS… 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Welcome to the Friends – Play for Disabled 
Children’s spring newsletter. 

We hope you all had an EGG-cellent Easter and 
have been able to enjoy some of the sunnier 

weather when it’s made an appearance.  
 

This is a jam packed look back on what we’ve 
been up to over spring and we’re so excited to 
share our summer schedule with you all. Keep 

an eye out on Facebook and your email for 
booking reminders and links.  

 
Paula, Mel and Emma x 

 

 

 

 

SPRING 24 

Upcoming events 
- Windermere day trip 22/7 

- Space World 25/7  
- Roller Disco 29/7  
- Sensory Hive 1/8 

- Cadbury World 3/8  
- Space Preston 6/8  
- Blackpool Zoo 7/8  

- Friends Friday Carnival 9/8  
- Simply Cycling 11/8  

- Mates Monday Dance 12/8  
- Walton Hall Jungle Parc 13/8  
- Friends Friday Reptiles 16/8  

- Conwy Castle 16/8  
- Commando Run 18/8  

- Mates Monday Games + Crafts 19/8 
- Roller Disco 19/8 

- Friends Friday Party 23/8  
- Space World Breakfast 27/8 

- Alice in Wonderland East Lancs Railway 30/8 
- Farmer Teds 21/9 

- Blue Planet 1/11 

Liverpool Day Trip 
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WE DO LOVE OUR THEATRE TRIPS AND THIS SPRING WE GOT TO SEE 
TWO GREAT PRODUCTIONS – GOLDILOCKS & THE THREE BEARS AND 
AWFUL AUNTIE, BOTH BELOVED BOOKS WERE BROUGHT TO LIFE ON 

STAGE AND EVERYONE HAD A BRILLIANT TIME!  

           

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Another new 

introduction to 

our members – an 

Ariel Hoops & 

Hammocks 

session. It was 

great to learn 

some new skills 

and we look 

forward to more 

sessions there in 

the future! 

THANK YOU 
An absolutely massive thank 

you to everyone who 

completed the abseil of 

Anfield stadium and to those 

who contributed towards 

their fundraising efforts – we 

are thrilled to announce that 

we raised an incredible 

£5355.06! 

We got to enjoy yet more 

great activities at the 

Tunza Centre this spring, 

with a Science Boffins 

session, an educational 

reptiles session, a firm 

favourite bounce session 

and a fantastic party!  

Friends – Play for Disabled Children is a registered charity supporting families in 

St Helens and the surrounding areas. Our charity number is 1167995. We are 

registered in England & Wales.  

Tel: Paula Jones - 07806 924774  

Tel: Melanie Battye - 07562 869613  

Email: info@friendsplay.org.uk 

We’re on the Web! 

Find us at: 

www.friendsplay.org.uk 
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DRAYTON MANOR 

A wonderful day spent seeking thrills, 

trains, animals and for a nice change – 

some shade as the weather was on our 

side!  


